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WELCOME/PRAYER				    Pastor Brice

WORSHIP MEDLEY			   	  Congregation
Always
Be Thou My Vision

WORSHIP MEDLEY                                    Congregation
Grace Greater Than Our Sin
Hosanna

SCRIPTURE :  Romans 4:1-8 		       Bill Brown

LORD I BELIEVE, HELP MY UNBELIEF
Brice Mandaville

RESPONDING TO GOD’S WORD             Congregation
Softly And Tenderly

OBSERVANCE OF THE LORD’S SUPPER

For more information about our church, please feel free to explore our website! 
www.fbcseguin.org






HAPPY VALENTINES DAY

LORD’S SUPPER
FEBRUARY 14
We will observe the Lord’s Supper today at the end of the morning worship service. We invite all who have accepted Jesus Christ as their personal Lord and Savior to join us. There are gluten free wafers on the counter in the foyer for those on restricted diets. 

YOUTH ACTIVITIES
We are so excited to announce that the youth program has a full schedule in the coming months. Wednesday night fellowship and study has begun, starting at 5:30 PM each Wednesday with food and drinks being provided. Beginning this Sunday, the youth will begin a bi-monthly fellowship, called T.I.D.E: Teens Inviting Discipleship Encounters, after church in the youth building. All students are encouraged to bring a friend! Youth camp has been scheduled as well as a few local service projects. Please join us in prayer for the youth group as we move forward through the year. 

KEEPING IN TOUCH
Are you on our email list? As a way to keep our congregants up to date on upcoming events, announcements, and sermons, we send out a bi-weekly, sometimes weekly, mass email. Due to the pandemic, we don’t have as much going on as we usually do this time of year, thus the need for notifications is not as great. However, with local cases declining and a vaccine available, we are confident the need for church information will increase in the coming months! Now is the time to get on the mailing list! Please email our office manager at holly@fbcseguin.org if you are interested. 
